
 
 

 

136 6th Street, Suite 201 
Steamboat Springs, CO 80487 
(970) 870-5588 
E-Health@co.routt.co.us  
 

 
Ted Serafy 
2305 Mt. Werner Circle 
Steamboat Springs, Co 80487 
 
 
Re:  Last Tracks 
 
June 8, 2021 
 
Dear Ted, 
 
I have finished reviewing the plans and specifications submitted for the Last Tracks located at 
1847 Ski Time Square in Steamboat Springs, Colorado.  Based upon this information the Routt 
County Department of Environmental Health approves your project.   
     
Please be cognizant of the following criteria, which can sometimes be overlooked during 
construction of a new retail food establishment.  Three-compartment sinks, food-preparation 
sinks, condensate lines, and ice machines must all drain indirectly to floor drains or floor sinks.  
Only hand sinks may be directly drained.  All kitchen surfaces must be smooth, non-absorbent, 
and easily cleanable. All outer openings must be secure from the entrance of pests.               
 
Contact me a few days in advance at (970) 870-5588 to schedule your opening inspection.  
Thanks for your cooperation and good luck! 
 
Sincerely, 
  

 
 
Rick Melzer 
Environmental Health Specialist 
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